
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  January 8, 2010 

 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 

  & the Common Council 

City Hall 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Cemetery Commission would like to meet with the Finance and Personnel 

Committee to request permission to extend the waiver of certain fees until March 31, 

2010 to promote pre-sales of the new crypts and niches at Mound Cemetery.  

 

Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail. 

 

 

     Respectfully requested, 

 

 

 

     Donnie Snow 

     Director  

                                                            Parks, Recreation  

                                                               & Cultural Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


